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ABOUT THE PROJECT 

The CSO-203 Relocation (CSO203) Project will relocate a combined sewer overflow culvert which passes 
under the East 55th Marina in Cleveland. The relocation will replace approximately 1,000 lineal feet (LF) of 
50+ year-old culvert with new culvert that will be both shallower and have improved accessibility for 
maintenance. The relocation is also necessary to allow the future construction of the Cleveland Metroparks’ 
multi-phase Cleveland Harbor Eastern Embayment Resilience Strategy (CHEERS) project. The CHEERS 
project will create new land where the existing culvert discharges to Lake Erie. The relocated culvert will 
discharge to Lake Erie at the west end of the East 55th Marina adjacent to CSO-202. An existing floatables 
netting facility will be modified to service both outfalls. 

PROJECT COST AND TIMELINE 

• Construction cost is estimated at $6,000,000.00. 
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